

June 2023 - Issue 31

Mesha's Village

Sponsor Meeting Recap

We hosted our second annual virtual sponsor meeting in May. We had a great call, and discussed the accomplishments and future of MV. Thank you to all sponsors who were able to make it!

...And we're off!

Our flights to Tanzania are booked



The Mesha's Village team has booked our tickets for our next trip to Arusha! We will be visiting the kids again in November.

More updates to come.





Stay Connected!

Can't get enough of our kids?

Follow us on instagram
@meshasvillage to see more,
and follow their school
@haradalipreprimary.

Also follow our new TikTok @meshasvillage.







Fundraiser

Rice & Beans

For our most recent fundraiser, we raised money to provide our kids with bags of rice and beans. We were able to exceed our goal and raise over \$1000. Thank you to all of our generous donors!

Swahili Saying

"Wali na Maharage" means "Rice and Beans"

In conversing with the children and our local friends, we have learned a bit about Swahili, the native language in Tanzania. As an organization rooted in education, we want to share some of what we have learned with you.

If you or anyone you know is interested in sponsorship, becoming a Mesha's Village member, or making a one-time donation please visit www.meshasvillage.com or email meshasvillage@gmail.com

Let's Celebrate!

May & June

We are celebrating many Mesha's Village birthdays this time of year! Happy birthday to all!





Diana turned 12 on 5/1



Violeth turned 7 on 5/9



Daines turned 8 on 5/16 turned 6 on 5/22



Cesi



Happyness turned 8 on 6/1



Myra turned 4 on 6/9



Junior M. turns 9 on 6/23



Dhulqarnayn turns 8 on 6/28



Miranda 5/15



Kenzie 5/31



VMware Donations

In 2022, our MV team members Linda and McKenzie received a grant from VMware after having contributed 40 Service Learning volunteer hours in that calendar year. This made them eligible to recommend a Citizen Philanthropy Investment Grant of up to \$628.31 each to the nonprofit of their choice.

This is one of the many ways that large corporations are supporting non-profits, and we're so proud to get to work for companies who truly care about philanthropy.





Coming Soon!

Summer EventBingo